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Michele Smith

Chicago’s 43rd Ward

Community Alert: Sexual Assault
on 900 Block of Belden

Dear Neighbors,

I am writing to alert you to a sexual assault that occurred on the 900 block of West
Belden Avenue at 1:40 a.m on Thursday, August 20, 2015.

A 21-year-old woman was assaulted and taken to Advocate Illinois Masonic Medical
Center in good condition. At present time, no description of her attacker is available.

Both DePaul University Public Safety officers and the Chicago Police Department
responded to the call. DePaul students also received a campus wide alert about the
incident. Police continue to investigate and are seeking video footage in the area.

I encourage any community member who may have information to call Area Central
Detectives at 312-747-8385. Of course, should you witness anything suspicious, please
contact 9-1-1 immediately to report your concerns to the police.

We will provide an update as we are made aware of further information by the
Chicago Police Department. As always, if my office can be of assistance please do not
hesitate to contact us directly at 773-348-9500 or via email at yourvoice@ward43.org.

Sincerely,

e

Michele Smith
43rd Ward Alderman
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